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COVID-19 SHELTER-IN-PLACE TIMELINE EXTENDED 
 

Skagway, Alaska, April 1, 2020 – The Municipality of Skagway (MOS) is working diligently to 
prevent the spread of COVID-19 in the community. At this time there are no known cases in 
Skagway. To date the Dahl Memorial Clinic (DMC) has tested 6 individuals. Five samples have come 
back negative and one sample is pending.  
 
Recently, the Skagway Assembly enacted Resolution No. 20-11R mandating that people within the 
Municipality of Skagway Borough shelter-in-place. This order is being extended to follow the State 
of Alaska’s mandate to be reevaluated on or before April 11, 2020.  This order limits activity, travel 
and business. These actions are being taken to prevent the rapid spread of COVID-19.   
 
For more local information on COVID-19 including previous press releases, letters and declarations 
related to COVID-19 visit www.skagway.org/covid19  
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